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After been in the USA january 1997, Vebjørn Karlsen from Bodø started to arrange cavern course in Plura. He did this 
until january 1998, when he went over to the States to become a cave diving instructor. He arrnage know cave diving 
courses based on the american diving philosfi. People from Sweden use Plura to teaching up divers as well.
In the summer 1998 swedish cave divers, Richard Lundgren, Fredrik Skogh, Sigmund Lundgren, Ingemar Lundgren, 
Scarlett Anderson, Mikael Ollevik, Thomas Mattisson, Roger Johansson and Jogan Berggren to Plura. They wanted to 
extend the length of the resurgence dive. They reached somewhere between 1100 and 1200 meters, with a maximum 
depth of 80 meters. The divers used trimix 16 % oxygen / 50 % helium / 34 % helium as bottom gas. The decompresion 
gases were nitrox 32 % oxygen and 100 % oxygen. The Diving suit gas is unknown. The divers were in the cave for two 
hours and 24 minutes.
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